





We started off the week with a lovely Harvest festival in the Church. The children sang beautifully, and it was a lovely service hosted by our new Vicar.

In maths, we have been carrying on using our column methods to help us with addition and subtraction. The children have become very good at checking their answers using the methods they used for addition and subtraction in year 2. We are still testing our times tables every Friday and repeating them out loud every day. It is great to see the difference this is making, especially with the children who are also practicing at home.

In English, we have been getting ready to write our retell of The Invisible. We have discussed word classes and learned about expanded noun phrases ready to use in our re-write.

This week, I haven't assessed the spellings sent home due to school assessments and having to complete a different spelling quiz. I will still send home spellings that will be assessed next week as well as their times tables.

Kind regards, Miss Hurford.

Coming up next week	Way to support at home (home learning)
Learning focused	
Constructing a story	Ask the children to write a cohesive and clear story with a start middle and end!
Addition and subtraction word problems	
Mental maths addition and subtraction	Practice adding and subtracting numbers using mental addition and subtraction
	Check their number bonds to 10 are secure!





Key dates/notices coming up:

Reading records in on Fridays

Mathletics, TTRS and spellings to be done by Fridays. X table and spelling tested every Friday.